Dear Sadig Khan (Mayor of London),
| am writing to respond to your consultation on the draft New London Plan.

| believe that everyone in London has the right to breathe clean air, have access to nature and to benefit from clean
energy. | am therefore pleased to see policies in the new London Plan which seek to address these important
environmental issues.

With 10,000 Londoners dying prematurely every year from air pollution, | support the London Plan policy to improve
air quality (SI1). Policy T8 states that ‘The Mayor will oppose the expansion of Heathrow Airport unless it can be
shown that no additional noise or air quality harm would result, and that the benefits of future regulatory and
technology improvements would be fairly shared with affected communities’. The Mayor should consistently apply
this policy across all new infrastructure projects, including the proposed Silvertown tunnel which will increase air
pollution in an area that already has illegally high levels.

Yours Sincerely,

Chris Robertson



